
5. CORRESPONDENCE

NEW BRIGHTON RESIDENTS’ ASSOCIATION

The following letter was received from Jean Bagrie, New Brighton Residents’ Association, regarding
the use of a building in New Brighton by community groups, Community Board and the Advocacy
Team:

“At its last meeting the New Brighton Residents’ Association spoke with members of the Pier and
Foreshore Society and the New Brighton Project about presenting a joint proposal to Council,
suggesting that a building in the New Brighton Mall could be utilised by these groups and also the
Burwood/Pegasus Community Board and the Service Centre. Suggestions of public toilets and a
museum being included were also posed.

We would like to invite you and the members of the Community Board to join us and members of the
Pier and Foreshore and New Brighton Project, on Friday 4 October, 7.00 pm at Collingwood Centre,
19 Collingwood Street, New Brighton, to discuss this proposal.

If all parties are agreeable then we suggest a joint proposal be drafted.”

Chairperson’s
Recommendation: For discussion.

Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


